
This morning as we got near the Percival Island Trail parking lot, we spotted a familiar little 

black poodle wandering in the grass beside the railroad tracks.  A gal who lives in a nearby 

apartment helped round him up and Jim brought the shivering little fellow to the car.   

We recognized his owner’s car in the parking lot and another walker went in search for her. In 

the mean time I tried to teach him Sudoku but he wasn’t having any of that.   

Soon the little dog’s owner was found and Flavor was happy again.  

  

  

Sadly, Flavor went over the Rainbow Bridge in 2020…….but his “mom” and “auntie” are still 

walking the trails. 


